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This information is applicable to September start students who have repeat/deferral 

sessions in August only. 
 
 
 

We have put together some frequently asked questions to help you as you get your exam 
results. We hope this addresses the questions you may have.  If your query is not answered 
below, please do contact your programme co-ordinator who will be happy to assist. 

 
 

1. I have failed a module – will the repeat be a written examination? 
 

• All examinations have been replaced with repeat Terminal Assignment Based 
Assessment (TABA).  Adhering to government guidelines these will all be done by our 
students remotely. 

  
2. I have failed a module or have been granted a major assessment/examination 

deferral - what do I need to do? 
  

• If you have failed or did not attempt a module(s) you must attempt the repeat TABA.  
This will be recorded as your first attempt. 

• You must also register with Exams Office. Please go to the Exams page on the NCI 
website for further details. 

• If you have been granted a major assessment/examination deferral you do not need 
to register with the Exams office for this.  We advise that you refer to your Moodle 
page where you lecturer will update details on your submission. 

 
3. I was granted a module deferral - what do I need to do? 
 
• You will need to contact the college Admissions team in advance of the academic 

year 2021/2022 to arrange your registration – we recommend you do this two 
months in advance of the September start date. 

   
  
 


